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Peab receives supplemental order for 
construction in Skänninge  
 
Peab has received a supplemental order regarding the project at the prison and jail 
in Skänninge in Östergötland for the new construction of a modular building F. The 
customer is Specialfastigheter and the contract is worth SEK 103 million.  
 
Construction at the prison and jail in Skänninge in Östergötland has been underway for 
several years. Now Peab has received a supplemental order for a modular building F. It’s a 
two story occupational building with installations in the attic and a total floor space of 4,000 
m2. 
 
“Building jails is complex and puts very high demands on us as the general contractor. I’m 
really pleased we continue to be relied upon. The supplemental order is proof positive that 
our customer is happy with the work we’ve done on the prison and jail in Skänninge,” says 
Anders Bergeling, Region Manager Peab. 
 
Construction is planned to start at the end of 2021/beginning of 2022. The new building is 
expected to be ready in the summer of 2023. 
 
The project will be order registered in the fourth quarter 2021. 
 
 
 
  
For further information, please contact: 
 
Anders Bergeling, Region Manager Peab, +46 733 37 46 00 
 
Juha Hartomaa, Head of Investor Relations Peab, +46 725 33 31 45  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Peab is the Nordic Community Builder with 16,000 employees and net sales of SEK 58 billion. With a 
local presence and focus on our own resources we develop, do the groundwork and build everyday 
life where it’s lived. Company headquarters are in Förslöv on Bjäre Peninsula in southern Sweden. 
The Peab share is listed on Nasdaq Stockholm. 
 
 


